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Utah

July 21, 2011

Subject: The Great Utah ShakeOut

On Tuesday, April 17, 2012 at 10:15 a.m., thousands of Utahans will
participate in the Great Utah ShakeOut earthquake drill.

The Building Owners and Managers Association of Utah is pleased to announce
its partnership with Be Ready Utah and participation in the largest statewide
drill in Utah history, “The Great Utah ShakeOut”. Through this simple
exercise to “Drop, Cover and Hold On,” we will practice how to protect
ourselves during earthquakes.

I encourage all commercial facilities (office buildings, retail centers, medical
office buildings, industrial and corporate facilities) as well as their occupants,
tenants, vendors and suppliers to participate in 2012.

The Great Utah ShakeOut is a wonderful opportunity to step up and be a
partner in preparedness. BOMA Utah wants to encourage you to sign up today
and take part in this unique lifesaving drill. It's also the perfect time to review
your emergency plans and replenish your disaster/72-hour kits.

By working in partnership with office buildings, schools, neighborhood groups,
nonprofits, government agencies, places of worship and the workplace,
everyone can have a part in making the community safer.

Join us today by registering at www.shakeout.org/utah to participate in the
Great Utah ShakeOut.

Sincerely,

James Derrick
President
BOMA Utah



